
 
 

31 May 2024 

 

To our valued customers, 

Please be advised that there will be price changes on commodity items (copper tube, 

paircoil, copper fittings & silver solder) implemented on 1 June 2024.  

Any existing quotes will be honoured per the validity terms for the above items. 

Further to the above, there will be increases on a broader range of products due to rapidly 

increasing raw material pricing and price increases from suppliers. 

Products effected on 1 July 2024 will include but not be limited to Refrigerants, Copeland 

Refrigeration Equipment, AC Installation Parts, High Pressure Copper / Copper Fittings and 

Components, Air Conditioning Units, Tools and Spare Parts. 

We encourage customers to login and review pricing via the Beijer Ref RefShop or contact 

your nearest branch / representative for more information. 

We appreciate your ongoing business and support. 

 

Best regards, 

 

The team at Beijer Ref Australia 


